











Quilting In the Falls 2016

December Newsletter Report

Quilt Show dates: September 23-24, 2016

The quilt show is less than a year away! The things that need to be done early have been (or are being) done
and we are good until after the holidays. We will not have a 6:00 meeting in Dec ember, but plan to have one
in January.

There was a lot of information in the November newsletter and I don't want to repeat myself. There really isn't
anything new to report. Please enjoy vour holidays and spend some time quilting if you can. The quilt show
needs your quilts, miniatures, and Emporium items.

If you have any questions or ideas, please contact Marianne Pattillo or myself. We're going to have a great quilt
show and we greatly appreciate everyone's help.

Audrey Bee Marianne Pattillo
akbee@sbeglobal.net Serenity 101 ltx@yahoo.com
940-761-1018 (home]) 940-631-2964 (cell)

940-235-5056 (cell)

Guild Retreat at Sunset Retreat and Quilt Shop in Sunset, Texas
March 11-13, 2016

We have 26 signed up for the retreat! It's going to be a lot of fun!! The retreat is for guild mem-
bers and friends, so if you have a friend who wants to go, please give them information and a reg-
istration form.

If you haven't heard about the retreat, please let me know and I'll send you the details.

If you want to attend and haven't yet sent in your Registration Form, please do so. If you are using
a coupon, please send it to me or bring it to the December guild meeting. /f you owe your deposit,
please make the check out to Sunset Retreat and either send it to me or bring it to the December
meeting.

Respectfully,

Audrey Bee
akbee@sbcglobal.net
940-761-1018



